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DIARY DATES 
 

MAY 

21st Parliament House Exc: Year 6&7 

22nd  National Story Time 

24th Assembly 9.15am 

31st Big Dream Exc: G2 

JUNE 

5th World Environment Day 

  Botanic Gardens Exc: G2 

10th  Public Holiday—Queen’s Birthday 

20th  Refugee Day 

JULY 

3rd Music is Fun 

5th Last day of Term 2  

   - Early dismissal 2pm 

 

   SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child. If you have any 

queries regarding the forms please call or 

come into the front office and we can help you. 

   

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions   

   

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm   

 

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. If you have a current police 

check and would like to help in the canteen, 

please speak to Jo, our canteen manager.

   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 9am—9.30am 

World Environment Day Family Film: 'Plastic Alarm' 

Pack your 'nude food' (plastic free) picnic tea or nibbles 

and come along to this short film which will inspire your 

family to make decisions and take actions that 

contribute to creating a sustainable society and 

ecosystem.  

Arlian Ecker a.k.a Plastic Free Boy has made a film about 

the problems and solutions of plastic pollution. Plastic 

Free Boy is on a mission to save kids' futures through 

education and empowerment by presenting his film 

'Plastic Alarm'. The film will  be followed by a special live 

Skype Q&A session with Arlian himself! Free popcorn 

for all attendees. 

Wednesday 5th June  

6pm – 7.30pm 

Cove Civic Centre 

1 Ragamuffin Drive 

Hallett Cove   

Cost: FREE 

Bookings essential  

 

Just N2 Tennis is running group tennis lessons on 

Monday, Wednesday & Thursday at 4pm, and Saturday  

and Sunday mornings as well. They are located at the 

Bellevue Heights Tennis Club, Shepherds Hill Road. If 

you are interested in your child playing tennis, there is 

further information in the front office, or go to 

www..justn2tennis-coa   or call 0415 289 733. 

 
 

Marion Life Youth are running fun lunchtime sessions 

for our students.  They will be taught a variety of 

board games and sports to play during the lunch 

break.  This program is funded by the City of Marion 

Youth Grants Program and The Morialta Trust.  For 

more information go to … www.marionlife.org.au  

Celebrate World Environment Day in Unley!  Join Wild 

Imagination for nature craft, loose parts play, mud play, 

bush cubby building, water play, magic potions, tree 

c l imbing and lot more!  Jump onto 

www.wildimaginationcom.au to book for this fantastic 

event at Ridge Park, Myrtle Bank on 28th May and 1st 

and 2nd June. 
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Principal -Terena Pope, Deputy Principal – Richard Maynard 

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, Wellbeing Leader - Kylie Tuckey 

Dear Families,  

As we head into winter there are typically a number of viruses that impact 

on us all.  This year you would be aware that there is a concern about the  

number of people who have already contracted the Flu. To reduce the     

impact of the flu and other viruses, please ensure that you keep your child 

home if they are unwell.   

As you would appreciate, when children come to school and are unwell they    

increase the chances that others will become ill.  As Flu vaccinations are one 

way of reducing the chance of becoming ill, staff had the opportunity to be 

vaccinated last week.  We encourage you to have all members of your family 

vaccinated as you would have heard how dangerous the Flu can be,          

particularly for young children and older family members. 

Last Thursday a photographer and journalist from the Advertiser came to         

interview a group of students about the issues they were most concerned 

about in Australia.  This story was featured in the Advertiser on Saturday.   

We congratulate our students for representing our school so well.  

ATTENDANCE TARGET 95% 

 Our average attendance for the year is 93%.  

Term 2 Week 2  89%.  

World Environment Day  

Wild Imagination 

Just N2 Tennis  

Marion Life Youth  



Students in G2 are collecting recycle material as part 

of their learning.  We would like any empty 

toothpaste tubes and caps, toothbrushes, toothpaste 

cartons, outer packaging and floss containers.  A box 

will be outside our classroom to place all items 

brought in.  If we are 

able to collect lots of 

items, we could win a 

recycled park bench! 

 

CRICKET:  On Wednesday's after school 

from 3.10pm-4.10pm the South 

Australian Cricket Association is running 

sessions for students with an interest in 

this sport. Sessions will commence 

WEEK 7 and conclude in WEEK 10. 

Please advise interest to Miss Alanah as 

soon as possible. 

NETBALL: Our Netball season 

commenced last week with great 

success. Well done to our Year 3/4 

defeating SPW and our year 5/6/7 team 

defeating Glenelg. All players showed 

great sporting behaviour.  Fantastic 

effort teams! 

ATHLETICS:  A BIG congratulations to Oseremhen  

(G4) and Mahari (Y5) who have been selected for 

District Athletics Championships on the 21st of May 

due to their fantastic results at Athletics Day earlier 

this month. Oseremhen will be competing in the 11 

year old girls 100m, 200m and 

relay events and Mahari will 

be competing in the 10 year 

old boys relay. Well done!  

 

 

In Technology this term, Y7 are forming companies 

and working through the Engineering Design Process 

to create their own product.  On Friday 28th June, we 

will be holding a market to sell these products.  This is 

an assembly week so the market will be in the 

morning to tie in with parents/carers coming to the 

assembly.  All profits will go to a worthy charity. 

On Monday 6th of May the students in Y7 

participated in a Latin Rhythms workshop presented 

by Nexus Arts.  Julian (violinist) has brought lots of 

musicians to our school in the last year to work with 

classes about different types of music. This time he 

brought Lazaro, who is a world-famous trumpeter to 

share his music with us. The students worked in two 

groups to develop a song with a Cuban Rhythm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday the 21st of June in lesson 5 and 6 the 

Adelaide Crows will be visiting Clovelly Park Primary 

School to run a few clinic rotations with our Reception 

to Year 2 students. There will likely 

be opportunities for autographs. 

Pencil this date in to your diary so 

that your children don't miss out.   

 

Earn and Learn is back at 

Woolworths! Please remember 

to collect your stickers from 1st 

May – 25th June to earn 

‘points’ for our school, when in 

Woolworths.   Every $10 spent 

earns 1 sticker for our school. 

So far we have collected 8 sticker sheets.  Please 

keep them coming in!  

A series of 3 free engaging and informative 

workshops for parents with children aged 3 to 12 

years is being held each Wednesday between 

22nd May to 5th June, at the school at 12:45pm.  

Each workshop will run for 2 hours.  If you are 

interested in attending these workshops, please 

call the front office. 

On Wednesday the 15th of May, R2 were invited by 

Variety in Action to watch the Lego Movie 2 at the 

Regal Theatre. We had an incredible time and saw 

some of our old friends that had graduated from 

Clovelly Park Primary School. The movie was very 

funny and taught us lots of important things. One of 

the messages in the movie was that sometimes 

everything is not awesome, but you can have a 

positive attitude and be resilient to make the most of 

everything. A big thank you to Variety in Action for 

such a special day!  

 

 

 

 

 

We have two School Tours scheduled for this term:  

Thursday 30th May at  4.30pm 

Friday 28th June at 9.15am 

If you would like to be included in this tour, or know 

of someone who is interested in enrolling their child 

in 2020 and would like to attend the tour, please ask 

them to call the front office to register.   

 

 

 

 

 

Statements have been sent home this week. If you 

have not yet paid your school fees, these are now 

overdue.  Payment can be made at the front office.  If 

you think you are eligible for 2019 School Card, and 

haven’t applied yet, please see the front office for a 

School Card form.  If you wish to make payment 

arrangements, please see Tracey Hamden in the 

office.  Some students have not yet paid their choir 

or Wakakirri fees. These are also now overdue. 

Thank you.   

Recycling - G2 

School fees 

Earn & Learn 

Technology 

Positive Parenting  

Cuban Rhythm 

Australian Football League 

Lego Movie - R2 

Sport 

School tours  


